
 
Changes in the Selection Process for the Graduate School of 
International Cooperation Studies of Kobe University from 

the Entrance Examination for October 2025 Admission 
 
 
The Graduate School of International Cooperation Studies, Kobe University will 
make the following changes to its graduate school admissions process, beginning 
with the entrance examination for October 2025 enrollment. 
 
【Special Course For Development Policy in Doctoral Program】 
(Change in Admission Process and Interview) 

 
 
【From October 2025 enrollment】  
Admission 
Process 
and 
Interview 
 
 
 

Admission decision will be made based on the application 
documents and the results of the interview.  
Applicants will be contacted with the date of the interview, which 
will be determined in accordance with the schedule of the 
interviewers. The interview can be conducted via an electronic 
method (e.g. zoom).  
 

 
【Before October 2025 enrollment】   
Admission 
Process 
and 
Interview 
 
 
 
 

Admission decision will be made based on the application 
documents and the results of the interview.  
All applicants except those in eligibility categories 3(1) or 3(2) who 
reside overseas during the interview period must take an interview: 
Applicants will be contacted with the date of the interview, which 
will be determined in accordance with the schedule of the 
interviewers. The interview can be conducted in person or via any 
electronic method. 

 
 

April 5, 2023 
Graduate School of International Cooperation Studies,  

Kobe University 
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